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To our clients and friends:

Hill Ward Henderson is closely monitoring and assessing the situation of the COVID-19
outbreak and its far-reaching implications. Our top priority is to protect the well-being of our
employees, clients, and the community at large, as we continue to deliver seamless service to
the companies and individuals who are counting on us, especially in this time of uncertainty.

We have developed a robust plan to continue servicing your legal needs during this crisis and
address any challenges that arise as a result of the COVID-19 outbreak. In the event of an
office closure or other disruption, our lawyers and staff are equipped with remote work
capabilities with access to our documents and systems in a secure environment.

For our clients, we have formed a multidisciplinary COVID-19 Response Team to help guide
you through the expansive scope of legal issues brought on by this public health challenge.
We have posted information on the team on our website that can be accessed here.
Additionally, we plan to host a webinar, “Rapid Fire Responses: Navigating the Immediate
Implications to Businesses from Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19),” on Thursday, March
19, at 2:00 pm. Please look for the email invitation in the near future.

We deeply appreciate your ongoing trust in Hill Ward Henderson. We wish everyone safety
and health during this challenging time.

With best regards,
=
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R. James Robbins, Jr.
Managing Shareholder and President, Hill Ward Henderson
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